
Thursday 24th November 2016 

Twitter 
We are now using twitter to let you know what’s happening day to day at Beech Hill 
Please follow us on twitter @beechhillsch  

Beech Hill School 
Learning Without Limits 

Diary Dates 
  
Thursday 1st December 2016 
Year 2 (Fiji) trip to Shibden Hall 
 
Friday 2nd December 2016 
Year 2 (Madagascar) trip to 
Shibden Hall 
 
Coffee Morning Retreat  
Presents: 
 
Friday 25th November 2016  
Tips and advice from Better 
living team available for parents 
at the  
 
Monday 2nd December 2016 
Beauty tutorial with Sumaria—
get advice and tips on beauty 
regimes  

Parking around school  
 
Please can you be careful when driving and parking around school, in particular on 
Mount Pleasant Avenue. There are a number of cars that are parking on the double 
yellow lines, this is prohibited and you risk receiving a parking ticket. It also is very 
dangerous as the entrances and exits to school are being blocked and children are 
having to walk into the road.  
Under no circumstances should any cars be driving on the pathway. 
Please can you ensure that your children are well supervised around the 
school grounds to prevent any accidents from happening.   

 Before School 
7:30am—8:45am 

Moring Nursery 
8:45am—11:45am 

Dinner Time 
11:45am to 12:10 

including lunch 

Afternoon Nursery 
12:10pm to 3:10pm 

After School 
3:15pm to 5:30pm 

Cost for children 4—
11 years 

£1.50    £7.50 

Cost for children 2-3 
years 

£3.00 £11.00 £3.00 £11.00 £8.50 

Beech Hill is very excited to offer the following day care provision. An out of school blub will run from Breakfast Club 7:30—
8.45am each morning; and from the end of the school day 3.10-5:30pm each evening. 
 
Beech Hill caters for children from 2 years of age and is open from 8:45am to 3:10pm can also include the wrap around care at 
either side of the school day. 
 

 

 

This week Beech Hill has been transported 
back in time to the Elizabethan period! They 
have held court with Queen Elizabeth and 
have seen jesters and gymnasts perform for 
the Queen!  
 
They have had visits from Queen Elizabeth 1, 
Sir Walter Raleigh and a Tudor herbalist in 
their classes. All classes have also taken part 
in Shakespearean workshops and been in-
volved in a production of A  
Midsummer Night’s Dream.  

KS2 have been trying to solve the mystery of 
who killed King Duncan- which is related to 
Shakespeare’s play, Macbeth. They have 
investigated a crime scene and tried 
to use clues and pieces of evidence 
to try and guess who killed King  
Duncan! 



   Attendance News  
 
 

 
 
 

Congratulations and well done to everyone for achieving an attendance 
of 97.5% last week. This is a  fantastic achievement and means we 
achieved above the national average (96%).  It is really important that we 
maintain this in order to improve our overall attendance. 
  
To give your children the best chance of success, make sure you bring 
them to school every day and ensure they are on time. 
 
Many Thanks. 
  
Farhat Hussain 
Attendance Officer 

     

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We've decided this year to have a kind of advent calendar for the month of December with a different thoughtful 
act for each school day. It would be great of all the children and all adults across the school could get involved 
with this.  


